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Minnesota’s Workers’ Compensation Response to COVID-19 
 
The Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry (DLI) report mandated by HF 4537 is 

now available: Minnesota’s workers’ compensation response to COVID-19  

 

The report examines the approximate 15,200 COVID-19 workers’ compensation claims 

reported to the DLI so far and assesses the impact of HF 4537, which created a 

presumption for certain classes of workers. Analysis includes: breakouts of claimant 

demographics, examination of acceptance and denials, detail of initial benefits paid, and 

timing of claims throughout 2020.  

 

 

 

https://www.dli.mn.gov/sites/default/files/pdf/MN_work_comp_response_to_COVID-19.pdf

